The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met for a Work Session on Monday, January 9, 2023 at the Ellettsville Town Hall Meeting Room located at 1150 W. Guy McCown Drive. William Ellis called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Members present were William Ellis, President; Trevor Sager, Vice President; Scott Oldham, Pamela Samples and Dan Swafford. Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer; Darla Brown, Town Attorney; Mike Farmer, Town Manager and Jeff Farmer, Bynum Fanyo Utilities were also present.

The topic of the work session was the terms and conditions of the agreement between the Town of Ellettsville and Bynum Fanyo Utilities, LLC.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.	- A
(I) Illn Co	71/2
William Ellis, President	Trevor Sager, Vice President
850	Pamila Sangle
Scott Oldham	Pamela Samples
	Sandra CHash
Dan Swafford	Sandra C. Hash, Clerk-Treasurer, IAMC, MMC